
Communication Connections 

As a schoolwide Title I, Part A campus, 

parents/families will be provided with 

timely information about school programs 

in a variety of ways listed below: 

• Bright Academy Website 

• Grade Level Websites 

• Campus/Grade Level Newsletters 

• School Marquee 

• Teacher/Parent Conferences 

• E-mails 

• Phone Calls 

• Student Planners (Third—Fifth) 

• Parent Survey 

• Progress Reports 

• Report Cards 

• Camus Wide Thursday Newsletter 

• PTA Newsletter  
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  You CAN be actively 

involved in your child’s  

education.  Bright offers 

a variety of meetings 

and activities 

throughout the school 

year at varied times. 

 

• Join PTA 

 

• Be a Book Fair Volunteer 

 

• Attend Campus and 

Grade level programs 

 

• Chaperone a Study Trip 

 

• Eat lunch with your child 

 

• Attend instructional-

based programs such as 

Curriculum Night, Math/

Science Night, Literacy 

Night 

 

• Attend Parent Education 

Meetings 

 

• Mentor a Student 

 

• Participate in Parent 

Book Study 

 

 

Parent Involvement  

at  

Bright Academy  

  

Bright Academy  is committed to 

developing strong partnerships 

between home and school in or-

der to meet the individual needs 

of every student. The purpose of 

this document is to communicate 

an understanding of staff, parent 

and student responsibilities.  
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School-Parent-Student Compacts 

In accordance with the Title I regulations, 

our campus will annually update a School-

Parent-Student Compact.  This compact 

will provide an outline to enable the school, 

parents/caregivers, and students to share 

responsibility for student performance and 

success.   

As a schoolwide Title I, Part A campus, 

parents and families will be provided a 

description and explanation of the 

following information: 

The curriculum in use at the school at Meet 

the Teacher and through any designated 

Curriculum Night. 

 

The tools used to report student progress 

are Interim Progress Reports and Report 

Cards, STAAR results, Parent/Teacher 

Conferences, and the Home Access 

Center. 

Title I Involvement 

• A yearly parent meeting is held to 

explain the Title I program, funding, 

how federal funds are used to 

support at-risk students, and to 

provide input into the Parent 

Involvement/Engagement Policy.  

• Parents are members of the 

Campus Improvement Team  

along with teachers, 

administrators, and community 

members serving in an advisory 

capacity. The CIT annually reviews 

and revised the Campus 

Improvement Plan and Parent 

Involvement Policy. 

• A Campus Action Plan is written 

with SMART goals based on our 

campus needs assessment 

(campus needs assessment 

committees; parent survey results; 

student data, STAAR).   

• Title I Fund expenditures are based 

on campus needs and 

documented in the Campus 

Action Plan. 

 

 

Building Capacity Initiatives 

1. Assistance is provided to parents/families in 

understanding academic standards, academ-

ic assessments, monitoring progress, and how 

to improve achievement in a variety of ways 

such as, conferences, Home Access Center, 

Student Learning Hub, Meet the Teacher Night, 

Progress Reports and Report Cards. 

2. Bright Academy will continue to offer parent 

education with opportunities to focus on char-

acter education , social and emotional learn-

ing and digital citizenship.  

3. Staff members understand the importance of 

parental involvement in a child’s education.  

Input from parents is solicited throughout the 

year in meetings, surveys, and parent/teacher 

conferences.  The Parent Teacher Association 

works with parents and the school to increase 

parental involvement through the school year. 

4. Bright  parents have access to the parent re-

source center that is located at the district’s 

Early Childhood School.   

5. Information related to school and parent/

family programs, meetings, and other activities 

is communicated through marquees, websites, 

and newsletters.  Correspondence that is sent 

home is done in both English and Spanish.   

Academic Progress 

Education is a priority… 

therefore every moment counts! 

FOMENTAR EL ÉXITO DE LOS ESTUDIANTES A 

TRAVÉS DE LAS COLABORACIONES ESCOLARES Y 


